
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Request for Intervention - Letter Attached
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:42:04 AM
Attachments: Request for Intervention - PSC - Case 2020-00290.docx

From: Tom Jones 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 5:03 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Request for Intervention - Letter Attached

Please find letter attached…

Sent from  for Windows 10-

OCT 27 2020



TO:      PSC.Info@ky.gov 
SUBJECT:    Case 2020-00290 Request for Intervention 
 
FROM:     Tom N. and Mary M. Jones 
ADDRESS:   104 Whispering Pines Circle – Louisville, Kentucky 40245 
SUBDIVISION:  Persimmon Ridge Subdivision 
CASE:    2020-002090 
DATE:    October 26, 2020 
 
We received a notice of a proposal rate increase in our residential sewer rate for Persimmon 
Ridge Subdivision.  Our current rate is $35.00 per month.  The proposal rate is $96.14 per 
month, an increase of over 174% - Outrageous! 
 
We understand that cost may increase annually for capital improvements, but an increase of this 
magnitude is totally unacceptable.  Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company, Ltd. (Bluegrass 
Water) took over as our provider on September 30th, 2019.  Bluegrass Water stated in its 
purchase application that the rates for each utility initially will remain unchanged, but that it will 
eventually apply to the PSC for a unified rate for all their systems.  Any variance in rate will 
have to be approved by the PSC. 
 
We ask that the PSC deny this massive rate increase for all services areas as being excessive. 
 
Tom N. and Mary M. Jones 
 




